
Extended Day
Newsletter

It’s hard to believe it is March!! We’ve been
very busy over the last two months. In
January we had our first full day Professional
Day, it was our largest ever field trip to
RollerKingdom! A great time was had by all.

In February we had the annual Superbowl
Party. The children were very excited and
enjoyed crafts and games in the gym. Support
was evenly split for both SF and KC. During
Vacation Week we had Frost Fest, one of our
favorites! We planned winter crafts and gym
games, a dance party and a special snack of
hot chocolate and cookies.

We really enjoy having OKO and YKO come
together for these events.

YKOBird Feeder

OKOGully

Fondly, Extended Day Staff!

Upcoming Dates
● April vacation week! 4/16 - 4/19.
● Hours are 8-5pm. Our annual

Springfest Occurs on 4/17
● We are having a “Paint Party” for the

children again on 4/18!
● April vacation is a great time for the

children to bring their bikes and
scooters to Extended Day

● Summer Oasis Enrollment is open.
Our Program runs from 6/24-8/9.

Summer oasis 2024 brochure

OKO NEWS

● Pogs are quickly becoming our new
favorite game!

● The children have been visiting the
Gully now that the weather has
improved! We look forward to more
trips down there as the warmer days
come.

● The kids have been very involved in
our new science area. We plan on
expanding the science area as the
year goes on!

YKO NEWS

● We have enjoyed several walks
through the cranberry bog. The kids
were very excited to see the “Beaver
Chews” and collect rocks and sticks.

● One of our Kindergarteners loves
bird watching, and identifying all the
different birds that visit our outdoor
feeder. This has become such a great
learning experience for all

● Playing GaGa is being enjoyed again
now that the weather is improving

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nW38tjL9dpi2bLAN4NjqfQN_Is_Pk2uqMgXaMhjMApo/edit

